
From: Oliver Benson <Oliver.Benson@midsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 01 June 2021 10:27 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Evergreen Farm - WSCC/004/20 
 
Hi Chris, 
 
Thank you for making me aware of this.  
 
I’ve had a look over the Ground Investigation report by Geo-Environmental, and based on the 
information submitted, I would condition 1, previously recommended by myself has been met.  
 
I would still recommend that discovery strategy is left in placers, and that we required a verification 
report prior to any occupation of the site.  
 
I would caveat again, that I do not have the knowledge or expertise to comment on the detailed 
design of the venting system specified or the geotechnical information relating to cohesion and 
stability analysis.   
 
Happy to discuss.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Oliver  
 
Oliver Benson BSc (Hons), MCIEH 
Contaminated Land and Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Health 
Room 3, The West Wing 
Mid Sussex District Council 
Oaklands Road 
Haywards Heath 
RH16 1SS 
Tel: 01444 477 059 
Mobile: 07889 741 575 
Email: oliver.benson@midsussex.gov.uk 
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